## STATE OF NEBRASKA

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

P.O. Box 94848 • Lincoln, Nebraska 68509-4848 Phone: (402) 471-2244 • gov.heineman@gov.ne.gov

June 2, 2011

Sergeant Glenn Elwell 3504 Hartley Circle Lincoln, Nebraska 68521

Dear Sergeant Elwell:

Thank you for agreeing to serve as the Nebraska State Patrol point of contact for receiving advance routing notification of certain shipments of nuclear waste and spent fuel through the state of Nebraska.

Your qualifications make you a valuable asset in serving the citizens of Nebraska.

Thank you for your dedication to this great state! Congratulations and best wishes.

Sincerely,

Dave Heineman

Governor

xc:

Colonel David A. Sankey Nebraska State Patrol

Paul H. Lohaus, Director V Nuclear Regulatory Commission